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Mr. Bryan Fury

Dear Mr. Bryan Fury,

This is to confirm your registration to participate in the 52nd ADB Annual Meeting in Fiji from 2 to 5 May 2019, with events for
Governors from Pacific Members on 1 May, as:

ADB Personnel

Claiming of Annual Meeting badge at the Registration Center, Denarau Golf and Racquet Club is open from 2:00 to 5:00 p.m
on 30 April and from 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. from 1 to 4 May 2019. Please present your passport and confirmation letter when
claiming the badge. Citizens or permanent residents of Fiji can present any valid government-issued ID with photo.
Participants must wear the Annual Meeting badge at all times when attending Annual Meeting related events.

TRAVEL

Please refer to the Annual Meeting website (https://www.adb.org/annual-meeting/2019/general-information#travel) for visa
information and application process.

ADB and Annual Meeting organizers will not be responsible for the coverage of participant’s travel related expenses.

REMINDER ON MEDICAL INSURANCE

ADB strongly recommends that participants have medical insurance coverage for travel to Fiji. ADB and the Annual Meeting
organizers will not be responsible for the coverage of any medical care costs.

Please visit the ADB Annual Meeting website at https://www.adb.org/annual-meeting/2019/general-information for information.

Best regards,

Roka Sanda
Registration Unit
Asian Development Bank


